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Class Placements for September, 2016
Class placement lists will be posted on the parking lot doors on Friday, September 2nd at 3:30 pm.

Students were placed in classes for 2016 – 2017 after much deliberation on the part of the staff of St. Jacobs School. 
Several criteria were considered, including academic needs, social relationships and learning style.  Your child’s teacher(s) had detailed information about these factors and consulted with other teachers, special education staff and administration in making these placement decisions.  
Thank you for understanding and helping your child to understand the complexity of this process. 
Mrs. Kathy Mathers
Principal
